Financial Secretary’s Office
Government of the Hong Kong
Special Administrative Region

of the People’s Republic of China

GEDN-F-$iTe
8% B 4T L IE B AT
e BRHLE

31 March 2020

Dr Venus Lun

President

The Chartered Institute of Logistics and Transport in Hong Kong
7/F, Yue Hing Building

103 Hennessy Road

Wanchai, Hong Kong

Dear Dr Lun,

Thank you for your letter of 20 March to the Financial Secretary,
suggesting further supporting measures to the logistics industry. Our office
has conveyed your suggestions to the Transport and Housing Bureau and Hong
Kong Monetary Authority for consideration.

Yours sincerely,

/

( Cliff Chung )
Assistant Secretary
Financial Secretary’s Office



